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December 3, 2019  

 

RE: ELANY ELECTRONIC FILING SYSTEM DASHBOARD RELEASE 

 

 

ELANY will soon release a “Broker Dashboard,” which has been created to provide members 

with a status snapshot of the current filing activity. This will be your starting point after 

successfully logging in to EEFS. We have received very positive feedback from brokers during 

the test phase. 

 

Members will have an overview of the following types of information: 

 

•Batch Status – current day’s batch activity, including outstanding binders, stamped documents 

not accessed, and open suspended items; 

 

•Transactions by Type – displays the breakdown of transactions created which allows the user to 

review counts for the current day, week, month or year; 

 

•Returned Batches – listing of batches that have recently been processed and returned by 

ELANY.  Your most recent return will appear at the top.  You will have the ability to change the 

sorting by clicking on column headers. 

 

•Waiting for Broker – listing of batches that are currently flagged by ELANY requiring 

additional information. 

 

Watch for our next bulletin advising of the release date!! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

All current ELANY bulletins and other current ELANY publications can be found on our website at 

http://www.elany.org 
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